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LEFTOVER FOOD POLICY

Policy 
University of Mary Dining Services is bound to follow the practice of Chartwells and Compass 
Group, USA regarding food leftover at catered events, as follows:   

We believe in guaranteeing that our client will not run out of food assuming that their 
contracted guest count is similar to their guest turnout.  In an effort to maintain this 
guarantee, there should be some food that has not been consumed at the end of every event. 

For the health and safety of our clients, it is Chartwells policy that all leftover food remains the 
property of the caterer and cannot be removed from the catered event space by the client.   

This policy is intended to limit the risk of food borne illness due to improper handling or 
storage of leftover food items. All leftover food and drink will be disposed of or distributed to 
food banks appropriately by University of Mary Catering staff at the conclusion of the event. 
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